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“WORK TO BE OUTSTANDING. DESERVE TO BE OUTSTANDING. WILL BE OUTSTANDING!" 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

PGL residential waiting list 

 

 

Thank you for showing interest in our PGL residential Friday 7th June to Monday 10th June 2024. 

Unfortunately, all 110 spaces have been filled but this letter is to acknowledge that you can have 

a space on our waiting list, should you remain interested. Positions on the waiting list are 

determined on a first come, first served basis in response to this letter. If an opening becomes 

available on the trip, then you will be notified and payment will be required as soon as possible in 

line with the payment schedule listed below. 

 

Payment 1: £50 non-refundable deposit due 28th September 2023 

Payment 2: £60 due 16th December 2023  

Payment 3: £83 due 29th February 2024 

Final Payment: £83 due 30th April 2024 

I am aware that all monies paid are NON-REFUNDABLE. 

 

Thank you for understanding. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mr Daley 

 

 

 

Please hand this slip to Mr Daley 5LD (Marish) or Mrs Ogundipe 6O (Willow) 

 

I would like my child to be entered onto the waiting list for the PGL residential Friday 7th June 

to Monday 10th June 2024. 

 

Child’s name: _______________________________________ 

 

Child’s class: __________________ 

 

 


